Weekly Newsletter 26th March 2018
Sponsored Walk 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are walking to Sussex cricket ground in Hove to raise money to get new covers at The Sportsfield. We currently have 18 walkers. If you would like to walk then please contact Mike Askew or Darren Bazley know ASAP. For more details see here. Our go fund me page is https://www.gofundme.com/helplittlehamptongetthegameon. Any donations will be much appreciated. A massive thank you to everyone who has donated so far.
Cricket Force Day
This year’s cricket force day is this coming Saturday at 10am at The Sportsfield. Please do your best to attend as there are plenty of jobs to be completed before the season. If anyone has any spare cleaning fluids then please bring them.
Annual Subs
Annual subs can now be paid. If you pay on or before Saturday 5th May then they are cheaper. For more details see here.
Bonus Ball
This year’s bonus ball competition will be starting on Saturday 5th May and will run for 20 weeks. Cost is £20 per ball for 20 weeks, and if your number is the bonus ball in the Saturday National Lottery you win that week’s prize of £30. If you would like a number please contact Jordan Atkinson.
100 Club
The draw for this month will be done very soon, keep an eye on our Facebook page to watch it. For more details on the 100 club see here or contact Dan Clarke. 
Friday Feature
Each Friday we will be publishing an interview with a different member of the club each week. Just a bit of fun so if you would like to be a star on the website for a week then please let Mike Askew or Dan Clarke know. Last weeks can be read here. 
Events
Every event we will be running throughout the year is now on the website so make sure you put them in your diary! 

